
* Some announcements may not be read over the PA system. 
Club Schedules are now available on the CHS Website. 

Every Friday, wear your Crimson and Gold—show your CHS Spirit! 
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Students use the vending machines at their own risk!  
The school does not own the machines and we cannot 
provide refunds.  You may request a refund by calling:   
Beverages:  (800) 647-2653 
Food/Snacks:  (626) 814-8014 
 
Attn. Students:  The Computer Lab room 214 is open 
before school and after school until 3:30 pm 
 
Colton Yellowjackets:  Remember that at Colton High 
School we continue to recognize positive behaviors.  
Please continue to show Respect, Be Responsible, and 
Act with Integrity everyday! 
 

 

 

"Yearbooks are here! That's right, the annual Crimson 
and Gold yearbook 2017 has arrived. If you have 
purchased a yearbook already, you can pick it up with 
your student ID after school starting on Wednesday. 
Yearbooks will be distributed in room 505A (Mr. 
Rainey's room) for three days. So remember your 
student ID and come get your yearbook. Remember, 
you can still purchase this year's edition for only $80 
with ASB, $90 without, at the business office. All sales 
will be done through the business office." 

Former Art Students of Ms. Hughes, please stop by 
room 104 if you think you still have a portfolio of art.  
You can check the stacks. 

Teacher & Staff appreciation week is May 22-26th. 
During both lunches this week, Renaissance will be 
outside the ASB room with art supplies for all students 
to come make a thank you card for teachers and staff 
members.  

The CHS Library will show a movie screening based on the book 
adaptation of S.E Hinton’s “The Outsiders” on Friday March 12, 
2017 at 2:30 PM.  Please pick up a parent permission slip if you 
are interested in viewing the film.  Refreshments will be available. 

Are you interested in coming up with a way to use your recyclable 
items?   To support Environmental Awareness,  students will have 
the opportunity to make pencil cases out of empty water bottles.  
Come to the CHS Library for more information. 

Attention Sophomores and Juniors:  Do you like to read, use 
technology, and assist others?  Consider enrolling in the High 
School Applied Library Media Studies Course for next school year.   
Pick up an application at the CHS Library circulation desk.     

Students who want tardy clearances through after school 
homework/study period at the library must do the following:  
Sign up for a slot during lunch, come with assignment upon after 
school arrival, and show work before signing out at 3:30 PM.    

 

 

sports 

Free athletic physicals will be given by Arrowhead 
Regional Medical Center at their Westside Clinic (850 E. 
Foothill Blvd in Rialto) on June 7th from 1:30p to 5:30p.  
The physical will cover you for the 2017-18 school year.  
To sign up for the free physical please visit the athletic 
website under forms.  If you need transportation to the 
clinic, a bus will be provided on June 7th and will leave 
from the Hubb’s bus circle at 1pm and the approximate 
arrival back to campus will be 6pm.  Take care of your 
physical on June 7th…you can’t be the cost….and don’t 
forget to register on athleticclearance.com 

 

 

 

clubs 

Girls con Ganas Club Meeting after school in room 
619. 

http://www.cjusd.net/chs

